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———— Forwarded message ——
From: American Psychological Association <noreply @xcdsistem com>
Date: Tue, Mar 7, 2023 3t 215 PM

‘Subject: Your APA 2023 propos has been sccepted!

To: <gihaneleremie@gmai.com>

APAZ2023

Dear Gihane,

Thankyou for submiting a session proposal to Division 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of Culture, Ethicity and Race for presertation at APA 2023.

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal, Exploring Racial and Ethric Socialization Among Black Immigrant Emerging Adults, has been accepted by
Division 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of Culture, Ethnicity and Racel APA 2023 will include many high-quality sessions and we are excited to have

yours among those being presented.

Your sesionwill be listed inthe official APA 2023 program withthe fitle, author names, and their institutional affiliations. You will eceive an email from APA in
late April with the date, time, and location of your presertation, and irformation about accessibility accommo dations for presenters.

Please note that all preserters will need to register for APA 2023, Registration opens at 10 a.m. ET on April 25. Any member of the American Psychological
Assodiation of Graduate Studerts (APAGS) who is presenting s first author within o symposium or paper/poster session will have their registration fee waived
fthey register before July 1. (This s a one-time exemption for cach APAGS member.)

If your plans have changed or one or more of your co-presenters is unable to attend APA 2023, notify the Division 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of
Culture, Ethnicity and Race Program Chair and email us at convention@zpaorg.

‘Once again, thank you for your submissionto Diision 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of Culture, Ethnicity and Race and congratulations!

Please pass along this notification to your co-authors,if applicable.




